
Dear Twin Lakes Park guest: 
 
We are wri�ng to inform you that ownership of Twin Lakes Park is in the process of transferring from 
Grand Traverse County Parks and Recrea�on to the Charter Township of Long Lake. The transfer is 
expected to become effec�ve on September 7, 2023. 
 
Grand Traverse County Parks and Recrea�on staff will con�nue to manage all reserva�ons, regardless of 
the actual reserva�on date, un�l September 7.  
 

• If your reserva�on is scheduled to occur prior to September 7, Grand Traverse County Parks and 
Recrea�on will remain as your point of contact and will manage your reserva�on through 
comple�on.  

 
• If your reserva�on is scheduled to occur on or a�er September 7, your reserva�on for Twin 

Lakes Park will be transferred to the township at that �me and the dates, terms and fee 
schedule applied when you reserved the facility will s�ll be honored.  We will provide you with 
the appropriate contact informa�on for Long Lake Township representa�ves and, if applicable, 
insurance endorsement informa�on as our transi�on date draws closer.  

 
We appreciate having the opportunity to work with you. If we can serve any of your future needs 
through Grand Traverse County Parks, complete informa�on about our parks and reserva�on processes 
can be found at www.gtcountymi.gov/parks or you may reach us at 231-922-4818. 
 

http://www.gtcountymi.gov/parks

